
Aberdeen Middle School Parent- Teacher  Association- (PTA)   2017-2018
Welcome back to the parents and students of Aberdeen Middle School.  We are excited about your child returning and are extending a special invitation to join the PTA and play an active role in supporting your child’s education.

YES! I/we want to join the AMS PTA and support my child’s education.

Please, print:

Name(s): _______________________________________________

Address: ________________________________________________

Phone: (H): _____________________ (C): _____________________

Email address: ____________________________________________

Student name(s): _________________________________________

Student homeroom(s): ______________________________________

Student Grade (circle): 

6th

7th

8th 
I am willing to serve on a PTA committee:
Executive Board: _______  
Staff Appreciation committee: ______
Membership Committee_________
Newsletter committee: _______
Volunteer Coordinator: ________ 

8th Grade Social (Dance):______  Fall fundraiser:________  Spring fundraiser: ________

I cannot help with activities but would like to make a cash contribution of $ __________ (enclosed) to assist with PTA activities that directly support my child’s education at Aberdeen Middle School.  $5
$10
$15
$20  Other $_______
You are invited and encouraged to attend any or all of our meetings which are held on the 4th Wednesday of each month (unless otherwise noted) at 6:30pm in the Media Center.

Any questions? Contact the PTA President
Circle the appropriate membership, put the application form and your remittance of dues in a sealed envelope marked ‘PTA’. Your student can drop it off in the office or give it to their homeroom teacher.  Make checks payable to AMS PTA.

Family= $13 (two adults)

Individual=  $8



INTERNAL USE ONLY- Treasurer/Membership Chairperson
Received Dues- Cash_____
Check #_______
Date___________
By-___________
# of cards issued- ________ 

